
Good Afternoon, Members: 
 
We are soliciting NAMWOLF members to submit an application for the MEO Co-Chair position currently 
held by Linda Burwell. This person would work closely with Sandy Sakamoto, the Committee’s other 
current Co-Chair.   
 
The function of the MEO Committee is to attract and retain member firms.  If you want to keep your hand 
on the pulse of NAMWOLF, this is the Committee for you.  It keeps members active and involved within 
the organization by, among other things, assisting with the New Member Mentor Program, recruiting new 
members, conducting New Member Orientations, developing cross marketing programs, issuing 
newsletters and Website development, preparing Law Firm Forum Programs and working with the 
Emerging Leaders.  The goal is to keep members active and to improve networking and the MEO is working 
on reviewing and revising its structure to more effectively serve the members.  
 
If you are interested in being a Co-Chair, submit your name, contact information, a short statement as to 
why you could be effective in this position (one paragraph) and a short statement on what you see as a 
vision for the MEO (one paragraph).  This submission should be sent electronically to Sherisse Rodriguez 
by December 1, 2014. 
 
Linda Burwell 
National Employment Counsel, PLLC 
 
 


